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If you take the threat of government overreach, privacy, or civil rights seriously do not 

support this bill. It is unnecessary and will only harm your constituents. This will likely 

cost state and local governments millions of dollars in settlements as police are 

incapable of respecting privacy or civil rights. Vote No. 


